Hoskins, Karen

From: Sherman, Randy

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 9:00 AM
To: Hoskins, Karen

Cc: Reynolds, Nydia

Subject: Two Issues of Concern

Karen,

Nydia ad | wanted to bring to your attention two major areas of concern.

First, Nydia met with Terrence yesterday on Irma. He still doesn’t have any information and does not appear to be all too
concerned.

There doesn’t seem to be any urgency on his part. The City is going to look quite foolish if we lose our debris removal
money. If you

could move him along, it would be appreciated.

Second, HR doesn’t seem all too concerned that we overpaid Aetna by nearly $900K. The initial amount was in excess of
S1M, but we

did receive some credits. We have recorded the $900K as a receivable on the financials along with an equivalent
allowance. Again, the

City is going to look foolish when this gets out into the public. If you could move him along, it would be appreciated.

Randy



